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Science Education Center

200 N. Madison Street

January 7, 1970

Joshua Lederberg
Genetics Department

Stanford University

Stanford, California

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

The article in which I cited your Washington Post article

will be in a forthcoming publication entitled, The Social
Implications of Biology. It will be a publication of the

National Association of Biology Teachers. The publisher

will not be selected until the Executive Committee meets

late in February.

Thank you for sending the information regarding the article.

Sincerely,

(27 7 wy

Robert E. Yage
Professor
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